
 

Watton Website Terms of Use 

Your security is important to us. Best practices you should follow… 

AT NO TIME SHOULD YOU: 

i) Disclose information deemed private and not for general viewing. 

ii) Upload inappropriate data such as images, files, etc. that are private or may contain 

information which can potentially be offensive to any individuals or businesses. 

STORED INFORMATION/WEBSITE SECURITY: 

Watton Employment Services Inc. attempts to keep information private and secure when possible. As 

technology changes every day, it is impossible for us to keep all information from potentially being 

viewed by others or our website from being attacked with malicious programing code that may infect 

devices that display our website. All efforts from the viewers’ side should be taken to ensure you have up-

to-date and effective anti-virus/anti-malware software to protect against propagation of malicious 

programming code. Watton is not responsible for any damages that may occur. 

LINKS DISCLAIMER 

In order to provide users with certain information, this website may provide links to local, provincial and 

federal government agencies and website of other organizations. A link does not constitute an 

endorsement of the content, viewpoint, accuracy, opinions, policies, products, services or accessibility of 

that website. Once you link to another website from ours, including one maintained by the province, you 

are subject to the terms and conditions of that website, including but not limited to its privacy policy. 

INFORMATION DISCLAIMER 

Information provided on this website is intended to allow the public immediate access to public 

information. While all attempts are made to provide accurate, current, and reliable information, Watton 

Employment Services Inc. recognizes the possibility of human and/or mechanical error. Therefore Watton 

Employment Services Inc. and its employees make no representations as to the accuracy, completeness, 

currency, or suitability of the information provided by this website, and deny any expressed or implied 

warranty as to the same. 

COOKIES 

Some Government of Ontario websites we have linked to use cookies. Cookies are generally used to 

make it more convenient for users to move around websites. If you choose, they may be used to 

remember your password and make it easier and faster to login to certain sites. These types of cookies 

need to be stored on your computer’s hard drive. Cookies used by the government are encrypted to make 

the information in cookies unreadable to anyone except the government organization with which you are 

dealing. 


